
Parent Action Required                                                           19th January 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Re: Visit to Gilmoss Recycling Discovery Centre – Tuesday 24th January 2017 
 

Some of our children have been invited to visit the Gilmoss Recycling Centre in Liverpool as part of 
a ‘Create an Ad’ competition in partnership with the ‘Let’s Go’ magazine.  Our classes are going to 
look at how the journey from waste to recycling takes place.   
 
We will be leaving Sandbrook by mini bus at 12.30 and will be returning from Gilmoss at 2.45.  The 
journey should take ½ hour (dependent on traffic).  School will subsidise the trip, however, we are 
asking for voluntary contributions of £2.00 towards the cost of transport.  Permission slips and 
contributions need to be returned to the office on Monday. 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the permission slip and return it to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Daniels-Jones / Miss Heywood 
 
 
 
 

 
Reply Slip: Yr 5 6 Trip to Gilmoss Recycling Centre, Liverpool 
Tuesday 24th January 2017 
 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Gilmoss. 
 
 

My child has no known medical conditions/allergies (please tick)  
OR 

My child has the following medical conditions/allergies: ………………………………………………….……… 
 
 
Signed ………………………………….……………….. Parent/Carer             Date …………………… 
 
Print Name …………………………………………… 
 
Contact No. ………………………………………….. 
 
Declaration: 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the group will be acting in ‘loco parentis’ and in the event of an accident I agree to my 
child receiving emergency treatment which may include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by 
the medical authorities present. 
 
I understand that the Metropolitan Borough of Wirral is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no personal 
accident or other cover. 

 


